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Perhaps you will remember that we became the first school in the Linlithgow Cluster and one of the first schools in West Lothian to gain Rights Respecting Schools Level 2 status in 2014.  As a result of this, since then, we have shared our journey with a number of different schools both within and beyond West Lothian.  We are delighted that we have, very recently, been awarded the prestigious Gold Status after a full morning of assessment by UNICEF’s Senior Professional Advisors and a subsequent evidence based assessment in London.  We are currently awaiting our Certificate and Banner both of which will be displayed with pride to reflect the hard work of our pupils, staff and whole school community.
UNICEF is the world’s leading organisation working for children and their rights. The Rights Respecting Schools Award is granted to schools that show commitment to promoting and realising children’s rights and encouraging adults, children and young people to respect the rights of others in school. Gold is the highest accolade given by UNICEF UK and shows a deep and thorough commitment to children’s rights at all levels of school life.  Our assessors commented that we had confident and articulate pupils and very good relationships between pupils and staff in addition to giving pupils a wide range of opportunities to take action for their own rights and those of others locally and globally.
A huge thank you must go to the whole school community.  We are the first school in the Linlithgow  Cluster to receive the award!

